
MICT ADVISORY 
Official Manila International Container Terminal Partner 

Advisory 

    
4/27/2022 ADVISORY NO. 2022-1726 

 

Dear Valued Customers, 
 

We have been advised that there will be a grand concert rally conducted by AP 
Partylist along the IPB/Spurline Road tomorrow, April 28, starting 1700H to 2000H. 
Inbound traffic flow on this road may be affected as the road capacity will be 

reduced to one lane for incoming trucks.  
 

We highly recommend to manage your truck dispatch plans according to this 
scheduled event so you can still meet your terminal appointment and delivery 
deadline on time.  

 
Please share this information to your team and relevant trucking partners for their 

guidance and awareness.  
 
Thank you,  

 
MICT Management 
 


